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CIRCULAR 52 OF 2023 – AGN Cross Country Team for Inter Provincials at Groblersdal 
 

Dear AGN Members, 
 

Athletics Gauteng North would like to congratulate all the athletes on their performances during the 
AGN Cross Country season so far. 
  
Kindly find attached the Team that will be representing Athletics Gauteng North at the Inter Provincial 
Cross Country event at Ben Viljoen High School in Groblersdal on Saturday, 22 July 2023. 
  
Athletes who are selected into the AGN team are required to wear the Athletics Gauteng North 
Provincial attire. 
  
Athletics Gauteng North attire can be obtained at XCO sport: 
Tel: 086 192 6776  
Fax: 086 641 3677  
Email: info@xco.co.za  
Address: Route 21 Corporate Park, 101 Sovereign Drive, Irene  
GPS: S 25 ~ 85' 9986" | E 28 ~ 25' 7907" 
  
Age category tags are compulsory for age groups 35 and older. This can be obtained at the AGN 
Office at Pilditch Stadium for R20.00. 
  
If you are part of the AGN team but unable to participate/attend the Inter Provincial event, kindly 
urgently contact the AGN Office on office@agn.co.za  or 012 327 4932 as we may be able to provide 
another athlete with the opportunity to represent the province.  
  
Hope to see you all on Saturday, 22 July 2023 and wishing you the best of luck with your event! 
  
Accommodation and bus transport will be communicated due course. 
  
Please note that AGN will enter all athletes and pay entry fees. 
  
The program of the Inter Provincial will also be send out later. 
 
Kind Regards 

 
 
 
 
 

Durell JeJane 
AGN: GENERAL MANAGER 

              Telephone: (+27) 12 327 4930/1/2 

Facsi       Facsimile: (+27) 12 327 4933 

                                     E-mail: office@agn.co.za 
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